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Market transformation work starts with canopy removal

Work starts on 13 May to remove the canopy above the entrance; the work is scheduled to take 

up to five days and during this time the market entrance facing Asda will be closed for safety.

Councillor Nathan Pardoe, Cabinet Member for Inclusive Economy, Regeneration and Digital 

Transformation said: “Removing the old canopy marks the start of the transformation works at Ellesmere 

Port Market. Some of the traders will need to move temporarily to accommodate the works, but all will be 

able to trade with the market remaining open throughout. I hope people continue to visit Ellesmere Port 

Market and support the market traders throughout the works. The main entrance has to be closed for 

safety reasons whilst the canopy work takes place, but the Port Arcades, both flea market entrances and 

York Road entrances will remain open.”

During the works several parking spaces in front of the market will be temporarily unavailable, alternative 

spaces, including additional disabled spaces, are available nearby. When work starts on the market 

interior there will be some relocation of stalls. Follow the market on social media for details of which stalls 

are being temporarily moved and where they will be. See more 
 

Plus see below for a great offer as part of this year’s Love Your Local Market campaign:

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/news/ellesmere-port-market-transformation-work-starts
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